
 

 

Office Closed July 5th 

In observance of Independence Day, City Hall will 

be closed Monday, July 5, 2021.  Garbage         

collection scheduled to run in Ward 1 on  Monday 

will run Tuesday.  Have a safe Holiday! 

July 2021 Updates 

 
Fireworks 

Columbus Fireworks will be shot from the baseball field 

complex on July 4th at dark around 9:30 p.m.  No one is 

allowed within 600 ft. of the area.  The fairgrounds will be 

available for parking.  No fireworks are permitted in the 

American Legion Park or City Park. 

Firework Safety 

Fireworks can be dangerous to both children and adults if 

not handled properly.  Don’t forget as much as we love 

fireworks, our pets don’t!  More dogs go missing on the 

4th of  July than any other day of the year.  Please protect 

yourself and your pets this 4th of July! If you have a    

missing pet please check with Animal Control located at 

315 W. Cedar St. or by calling (620) 429-3992. 

City Pool  

The Columbus City Pool is offering a FREE 

SWIM on Sunday, July 4th from noon - 5:00 pm.    

During the free swim they will have games and 

prizes, fun for all ages!  The pool will close at 5:00 

pm on Thursday, July 15th and will also be closing 

at 5:00 pm July 20-24th for the Cherokee County 

Fair Week.  To reserve the pool for a private party 

please call (620) 429-3081.  Season passes are 

available  for purchase at City Hall. 

www.columbusks.gov 



 

 

Cherokee County Health Survey 

Beginning Thursday, July 1st, 

all Cherokee County residents 

are invited to take an online 

health & wellness assessment.  

This survey is designed to    

collect information about our 

community and its greatest 

needs.  Each household that 

completes the survey will receive a $10 Columbus 

Farmers Market Voucher.  The survey can be        

completed at the Columbus Farmers Market, City Hall, 

and the  Columbus Public library.  To complete the    

survey on your smartphone or computer, scan the  QR 

code or visit https://columbusks.gov/business/

community-development/.  Thank you for your           

participation in helping build a better Columbus! 

Community Update  

The City of Columbus is excited to extend an          

invitation to all residents involved in the repair or    

construction of structures within the city limits.  The 

purpose of the Community Update  is to explain      

recently adopted permitting processes and build a   

partnership with the citizens and contractors as we see 

growth in Columbus.  In addition, city department 

heads will be present to provide updates on city       

projects and programs.  The Community Event will be 

held on Wednesday, July 14th at the Columbus     

Community Building, 320 E Maple at 6:00 pm.      

Dinner will be    provided along with numerous door 

prizes.  Be sure to mark your calendars. We look      

forward to seeing you there! 

Join Our Team!  

We are currently hiring for the following positions: 

-Mowers   -Utility Technician 

-Police Officer II   

 

To apply please visit www.columbusks.gov or in 
person at Columbus City Hall, 300 E. Maple. 

@ColumbusKansas 


